From:

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Letter of objection

Date: 13 December 2021 19:39:56
Sir/madam,

I write to you as a concerned resident of Portsmouth to the amount of disruption the
Aquind interconnector will have on our city.

My family live next to _ and is greatly enjoyed for our daily dog walks. We
would be devastated for work to destroy any of the beautiful coast line we currently have.
We have a new baby and want her to grow up exploring the coast line we live next too.
Please take this as my letter of objection to the Aquind interconnector application.

Thank you,

Kind Regards

Charlotte Reay





